
Dear Ms. S. Grebe:

I just wanted to express one more time how grateful I feel for having been

referred to you. After a very sad experience with a previous attorney, any lawyer

could have been better. But finding you was the luckiest thing to me.

I was In pain for the loss of my husband, and you helped me through all the legal

process I had to face, and later on you helped me with my Living Trust.

I am writing this note now because when I came to your office few days ago to

modify my Living Trust and asked you for several points I was concerned of, I

found out that you had already taken care of those things. Every subject I asked

you, your response was: we did take care of that, let's see page so and so.

Due to my grief I was not quite consciously aware of the things that were being

done at that time. What a wonderful discovery. You had acted with absolute

knowledge, thoughtfulness, and professionalism. You took care of every detail

and at the same time you were so supportive and understanding of my emotional

situation. The same goes for your personnel, all helpful and friendly.

With my sincerest gratitude.


